
Fwd: URGENT-Please complete form ASAP
1 message

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Leigh Brinson <ltbrinson@knox.edu> 
Date: Fri, Mar 12, 2021 at 10:54 AM 
Subject: URGENT-Please complete form ASAP 
To: Leigh Brinson <ltbrinson@knox.edu> 

Dear Student,

I’m writing with good news. Knox College has received $664,035 as part of the federal Coronavirus 
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to support students who have 
demonstrated need and are facing significant financial challenges due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. 
To receive these funds, please complete this form. 

These Emergency Financial Aid Grants are being provided to federal financial aid applicants with the 
highest levels of demonstrated financial need. You can expect a payment ranging from $700 to $1,400. 
Students with higher financial need, including Pell Grant recipients, will receive the larger payments.

You are one of the students scheduled to receive an Emergency Financial Aid Grant. Please complete this 
form by March 15th to share how you’d like to receive the funds.

You have the option of applying the funds to your Knox Student Account for current/ future balances or you 
may receive the payments via direct deposit to the bank account on file with the college. We have your bank 
account information on file; however, if you would like to update this information, please complete a new 
form and upload the form securely at this link. 

More information about the CRRSAA and the Emergency Financial Aid Grants is available here. We plan to 
distribute the Emergency Financial Aid Grant funds on March 19th.

I hope your winter term is going well. Hopefully this additional grant assistance will be timely and helpful. 

Sincerely,

Leigh Brinson
Director of Student Financial Services

Please note: you must be logged into your Knox account in order to complete the form.

Leigh Brinson 
Director of Student Financial Services 
Knox College 
2 East South Street 
Galesburg, IL 61401 USA 
309-341-7130 Office
800-678-KNOX Toll-free
www.knox.edu

tel:+18006785669
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mailto:ltbrinson@knox.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepEA-SfiFQ4Sa_rTT05b4z5CiRFhmqYLGuUdVO5HnYp1tJTQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepEA-SfiFQ4Sa_rTT05b4z5CiRFhmqYLGuUdVO5HnYp1tJTQ/viewform
https://www.knox.edu/documents/BusinessOffice/direct_deposit_form.pdf
https://knoxcollege.sharefile.com/share/getinfo/rf8c5608adf0e425bb3f384e43bf62ff2
https://www.knox.edu/knoxtogether
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From: Leigh Brinson <ltbrinson@knox.edu> 
Date: Fri, Mar 12, 2021 at 10:51 AM 
Subject: URGENT - Please complete form ASAP 
To: Leigh Brinson <ltbrinson@knox.edu> 

Dear Student,

I’m writing with good news. Knox College is receiving $664,035 as part of the federal Coronavirus Response and 
Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to support students who have demonstrated need and are 
facing significant financial challenges due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. To receive these funds, please 
complete this form. 

These Emergency Financial Aid grants are being provided to federal financial aid applicants with the highest levels of 
demonstrated financial need. You can expect a payment ranging from $700 to $1,400. Students with higher financial 
need, including Pell Grant recipients, will receive the larger payments.

You are one of the students scheduled to receive an Emergency Financial Aid Grant. Please complete this form 
by March 15th to share how you’d like to receive the funds. 

You have the option of applying the funds to your Knox Student Account for current/ future balances or you 
may receive the payments via direct deposit to your bank account. If you choose to have the funds directly 
deposited, please complete this form and upload it securely at this link.

More information about the CRRSAA and the Emergency Financial Aid Grants is available here. We plan to 
distribute the Emergency Financial Aid Grant funds on March 19th.

I hope your winter term is going well. Hopefully this additional grant assistance will be timely and helpful.

Sincerely,

Leigh Brinson
Director of Student Financial Services
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